
 
 
 

 
 
 

BULLETIN #14           Friday 1st September 2017 

MAKING A DIFFERENCE 

This week the CWU delivered our petition to Royal Mail Headquarters with over 

70,000 signatures from members supporting the Union’s vision. 

The clock has stopped ticking and as we draft this Bulletin no agreement has been 

reached with the company around the Four Pillars of Security. 

The Postal Executive will meet on Tuesday 5th September to make a decision 

regarding next steps. 

Your support has been incredible and has made the Union stronger than ever and 

we would like to thank all of our reps at every level for the work they have done and 

our members for their continued support and solidarity. 

What we can’t achieve by talks alone we have to achieve by action, but the CWU will 

make a difference and achieve an agreement even if it has to be borne out of 

adversity. 

Below is a link with an update on the talks from the DGSP and a feature on us 

dropping off the Four Pillars petition to Royal Mail HQ. 

https://www.facebook.com/ThecommunicationsUnion/videos/1509014492511358/ 

 

IT’S TIME TO CHOOSE SIDES.  

CHOOSE THE CWU OR FOREVER ACCEPT LESS 

https://www.facebook.com/ThecommunicationsUnion/videos/1509014492511358/

